
 
 

 

 
Intellectual Property Law IG Award for Best Published Work 

 

 

The Intellectual Property Law Interest Group of the American Society of International Law is 

pleased to announce the establishment of an annual IPLIG Award for the Best Published Work in 

the Field of International Intellectual Property Law for 2024. Submissions should be made by e-

mail attachment of  the published work to lawofficeofmamcgrail@gmail.com, with name of 

author, address (e-mail and regular mail), affiliation, and affirmation of membership in 

ASIL. Electronic submissions should be made in portable document format (.pdf). 

 

A published work may include works (such as law review articles) accepted for publication but 

not yet published, or works published in 2024. Both solo-authored and jointly-authored papers 

are eligible. Law students as well as practitioners and academics at all levels who are members 

of ASIL are encouraged to apply.   

 

The work will be evaluated by a Selection Committee that will consist of IPLIG co-chairs and 

experts in intellectual property law. In assessing the submitted works, the Selection Committee 

will take into consideration the following criteria: a) coherence and structure of the argument; b) 

quality of analysis; c) depth of research and appropriateness of references to the relevant 

literature; d) originality of the topic and relevance of the contribution to the field of international 

intellectual property law 

 

The Award carries with it a monetary prize of $100 and one year’s complimentary membership 

to ASIL. The recipient will be acknowledged at the annual ASIL meeting in Washington, D.C. 

 

DEADLINE is  March 1, 2025. 
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